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25 August 2023 

HERITAGE SURVEY COMMENCEMENT CONFIRMED 

SURVEY TO FOCUS ON SEVERAL PROSPECTS AT THE YANDAL AND EARAHEEDY PROJECTS 

Key Points: 
• Heritage Survey scheduled to commence on October 9, 2023 

• Areas of focus for clearance include Great Western, Rabbit Well, Cowza and several regional gold 

prospects within the Yandal project 

Introduction 

Strickland Metals Limited (ASX:STK) (Strickland or the Company) is pleased to provide an update on its Heritage 

Survey commencement at the Company’s Yandal and Earaheedy projects. 

Heritage Survey Scheduled 

A Heritage Survey has been confirmed to commence at the Company’s Yandal and Earaheedy projects on October 

9, 2023. The survey will seek clearance for areas around Strickland’s promising Great Western, Rabbit Well and 

Cowza prospects.  

Heritage clearance at Great Western will allow the Company to undertake follow up drilling (see ASX announcement 

17 August) at what appears to be a very compelling, large and entirely untested gold prospect. An IP survey is 

currently underway with results expected within the fortnight. 

Clearance will also allow drilling at the Cowza prospect, where the Company believes it has the potential to replicate 

its success at Millrose (see ASX announcement 4 August 2023).  

Finally, the survey will also take in the Rabbit Well prospect, where historic drilling has detected elevated zinc 

anomalism in shallow holes coincident with a significant gravity feature (see ASX announcement 4 August 2023). 

Rabbit Well has the potential to be a much larger and more coherent target than our Iroquois base metal prospect. 

Follow up diamond drilling is scheduled to commence immediately after clearance has been received in late 

October 2023. 

 

This release has been authorised by the Chief Executive Officer.  
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Competent Person Statement 

The information in this report that relates to Exploration Results or Mineral Resources is based on information compiled or 

reviewed by Mr Richard Pugh who is the Strickland Metals Limited Geology Manager and is a current Member of the Australian 

Institute of Geoscientists (AIG). Mr Richard Pugh has sufficient experience, which is relevant to the style of mineralisation and 

types of deposit under consideration and to the activities undertaken, to qualify as a Competent Person as defined in the 2012 

Edition of the “Australasian Code of Reporting of Exploration Results, Mineral Resources and Ore Reserves”. Mr Pugh consents 

to the inclusion in the report of the matters based on the information in the form and context in which it appears. 
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